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Newsletter 

Term 4 Week 9 

 
It is hard to believe we only have 1 more week of school left! This term has flown by 
extremely fast! Over the last couple of weeks, the children have enjoyed a range of 
activities. Last week the children enjoyed some Minecraft activities. The children 
enjoyed making creepers and swords out of cardboard, coloured paper and templates.  
This week the children have enjoyed making playdough, fruit loop bracelets and blue 
pancakes! They have also enjoyed some fun sessions with Kelly Sports, learning 
cricket and basketball skills. Next week we will be having a Christmas theme week.  
The children will participate in a range of Christmas crafts and activities. We will also 
be holding a mini Christmas party at after school care on the last day, parents are 
welcome to join us. We wish all families a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

 

       
 

            Reminders: 

• We are now taking bookings for our holiday program. Please get your bookings in 
asap via email, txt or xplor app. Please refer to our flyer for more details. 

 
• Our Kelly Club Christmas party will be held on Friday 13 December during after 

school care. Parents and siblings are welcome to attend from 3:45 – 4:45pm. 


